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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 2:44 PM
To: billphua@yahoo.com
Cc: 'Peter McIntyre'; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: VRAP Agreement for RO2895
Attachments: RO2895_FVRAA_2017-09-26.pdf

Bill, 
I wanted to pass along a signed copy of Voluntary Remedial Action Agreement (VRAA) for your files.  Thank 
you for returning a signed copy, and thank you for sending the check for $3,000.  As you will note, ACDEH has 
not received a signed copy from Mr. Wong; only the email he sent to you on September 6, 2016 (cc’d to 
ACDEH) in regards to contractual agreements dating from the time of the purchase of the property. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


